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Upcoming Events: 

December 2—8:30am to 4pm 

Snowmobile Safety Class; Bill Lazansky 

Community Center, Mountain 

- This class is FULL! - 

December 9 

Board Meeting, Weatherwood  3pm 

General Meeting, Weatherwood  4pm 

Club Holiday Dinner, Weatherwood 5pm 

Seating is limited—RSVP to Deb by 11/28  

at 920-373-8578 

Pantry donation of food or necessity items (dish 

soap, etc.) appreciated.   

50/50, Gun Raffle, Lodging prize and more! 

 

See Facebook for all event info and updates! 

 

Club News and Notes: 

Club of the Year Award 

Chute Pond President, Deb Uhlenbrauck, and 

other board members attended the AWSC’s 

fall workshop 

and accepted 

the “Club of 

the Year” 

award on 

behalf of the 

club.  Great 

recognition of 

all the club does for the area and members! 

New Treasurer—Sheri Peterson 

Welcome Sheri to the CPSC Board! 

 

 

 

 

 

AWSC Reminders: 

Order your discounted trail passes now!  Waiting 

until it snows could potentially delay the receipt 

of the pass due to the influx of late orders. 

Club News and Notes continued: 

New Website Coming! 

At the October meeting, the Board approved 

the redesign of the club website to make it 

mobile (easier to see on a cell phone) 

friendly and enhance features like the 

calendar of events. 

 

 


